Nursery Edition



louther

We love learning at Lowther

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends,

This week we went on a listening walk around the school environment. We then did some work about the different sounds that we heard when we got back to the Nursery. We are making a display about what we heard.

We have changed our Role Play area into a Pet Shop which the children are really enjoying. We are hoping for a visit from Mrs Farrants daughter and one of her Guinea Pigs next week. If you have a pet please can you email a photo of your child with their pet and the pets type and name. We would like to do some Literacy work using these photos. We will print them at Nursery. We are going to learn about how to keep our pets healthy and what food they like to eat.



We have played 'I Spy' a few times this week using colours, shapes and objects to guess. We did this both inside and outside. It's a really good way of getting children to look at the detail in things. We often say "check your socks"!

Our Maths focus next week will be about shape. We will start with 2D shapes and move onto 3D shapes. We will be playing some guessing games, some descriptive games and looking at shapes in our environment.

We have been learning how to slide down the 'Firemans Pole' in the outside playground. The children are only allowed to use the pole when there is an adult standing beside it.

The Nursery Parent Consultations will be held on Monday 17th, Tuesday 18th and Wednesday 19th October. You will be able to sign up for one of these online. You will be sent the details on Parentmail next week. Each appointment is for 10 minutes. If we need longer we can make separate arrangements to

Wanted.

We have changed our Role Play area into a 'Pet Shop'. If anyone has any unwanted pet accessories that they would be happy to donate to us we would be grateful. If you have a pet, could you send in any empty food boxes.